
17-019 QA PRODUCT RECALL – WALTHER CCP PISTOLS DUE TO 
UNSAFE DROP FIRE HAZARD 

 Date:  19 April 2017                                                                                                           QA Product Recall: # 17-019 

 Scope: CONUS Firearm stores 

 Walther Arms has identified a unsafe condition in its CCP pistols that could potentially cause it to discharge if 
dropped whether the manual safety is engaged (on) or disengaged (off).  

Please do not load or fire your Walther CCP pistol and contact the vendor immediately to arrange to have your pistol 
upgraded free of charge. 

Product Information: 

UPC ITEM DESC 

723364210419 WAL CCP 9MM 354 STS 8RD 

723364205330  WAL 5080300 CCP 9MM BLK 8RD 

The upgrade will be done at no charge to you.  For free shipping, please enter your 
information here http://www.waltherarms.com/ccp-information-submission/, and complete the online form, making 
sure to include the serial number.  After completion of the form a confirmation email will be sent including shipping 
information.  The serial number is located on the right side of the pistol. 

Please submit your information here – http://www.waltherarms.com/ccp-information-submission/. 

Please check this website and all safety notices on a regular basis for current information about your firearms.  You 
may also contact us by by email at ccprecall@WaltherArms.com, by mail at Walther Arms, Inc., 7700 Chad Colley 
Boulevard, Fort Smith, AR  72916, or by phone at 1-866-503-3389. 

The current time to repair your CCP is approximately 4-6 weeks from the time we receive it. 

 


